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Executive Director and Secretary Amanda Maxwell,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on Docket UE-210183, Relating to
Electricity Markets and Compliance with the Clean Energy Transformation Act. 

CETA required our utilities to transition to 100% nonemitting electricity generation. I believe
this fundamental goal should not be compromised by the continuance of “retained Renewable
Energy Credits'' that would allow "offsets" to enable utilities' continued use of fossil fuel-
generated electricity.

Large-scale investments in clean energy are required now to help transition our entire
economy away from fossil fuels. 

Our state has provided a blueprint to the nation and the world, showing it’s possible to make a
just transition to a 100% clean electricity future. Thank you for your consideration and for
your work to faithfully implement CETA.

Sincerely, 
John Lee 
3580 E Overlook Dr
Langley, WA 98260
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